
Dear Family and Friends; 
 

Hi from the Gill Family in Brazil. We have been here for about 6 
months now. We had the opportunity to speak and sing at a youth 
conference in February, we are planning to do evangelism in communities 
around Sao Jose do Sabugi, and we started a youth Bible study on 
Saturday nights.  
 
 We have been helping the youth leader with the youth group, Jeanne 
is more involved in the youth, but I do some of the Bible studies. We are 
training them to do door to door evangelism. We got the opportunity to 
speak and sing at a youth conference. No Duane didn’t do any singing, 
Jeanne and the youth worship team did some singing. 
 

We are also still going to be working with Brother Betinho from Santa 
Luzia, this is the bigger town about 9 minutes from here. The church in 
Santa Luzia is changing pastors so we are waiting for the go ahead to start 
there. The plans for evangelism in the communities around us will be 
happening once we get the go ahead from the health system because of 
Covid. We have had some restrictions put into place in Brazil for gathering 
so the evangelism has been on hold, but we should be good to go soon. 

 
The large evangelistic outreach planned for February was put on hold 

also, we are looking forward to getting going on this too, more details to 
come soon. We are still looking at getting speakers for doing street 
services, so we do not have to take the speakers from the church.  
 

When we were prayed from the last Sunday in CCC Danniel and 
Dyllann were told that they were not coming to sit on the side line’s but they 
would have an impact also; Danniel and Dyllann have made friends with 
non-Christians and have had a very positive impact on there friends. They 
have one friend that we are trying to put a video testimony together of a 
young man that lost his mom and lives in a bad home. This young man has 
given his heart to the Lord and is excited about God. I will also be putting 
his testimony on paper. 
 
  
 



The girls are trying to keep the Instagram up to date and are going to be 
adding more pictures there. We will have some pictures attached and 
hopefully it works. :) 
 

From our family here in Brazil, we love and miss you all. 
 
God bless,  
 
From the Gill Family 
 
Duane, Jeanne,  
Jullyanne, Danniel and Dyllann 
 

Philippians 4:4 Rejoice in the Lord always. Again, I will say, rejoice. 
 

We hope you like the pictures; we will have more on our Instagram.  


